
 

   

 

 

Tibshelf Community School 

Doe Hill Lane 

Tibshelf 

Alfreton 

DE55 5LZ 

 

30th June 2023 

 

Re: Newstead Abbey 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to you to provide an update about your child’s trip to Newstead Abbey on Monday 17th July 2023. 

Pupils will be expected to go to their form room and get their registration mark in the morning.  They will then meet at the 

front of the school and board a coach to Newstead.  During the day we will be enjoying a tour of the house and grounds, 

coupled with a creative writing activity.  We will return to school in time for the end of the school day at 3.00pm. 

During the day there may be an opportunity to visit the gift shop and/or buy refreshments; pupils are advised to bring no 

more than £5 for this purpose.  We anticipate no need for pupils to bring a mobile phone.  If pupils do choose to bring money 

and/or a phone these will remain their responsibility. 

There is no requirement for pupils to wear uniform on the trip but please ensure that your child is dressed and equipped 

appropriately for the weather on the day – waterproofs/sun cream/suitable footwear/hat etc. 

Your child will need to bring a packed lunch on the trip.  Pupils, who are entitled to Free School Meals, will receive a packed 

lunch at the start of the day. 

Please contact the school if you have any questions about the trip. 

Your Sincerely 

 

 

Adam Moon 

Head of English Progress 


